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Tēnā Koutou, 

Rangitīkei District Council submission to Long-term Insights Briefing 
 
The Rangitīkei District Council (Council) appreciates the opportunity to submit on the Long-
term Insights Briefing. 
  
Council is proactively working on the development of a spatial plan for the Rangitīkei 
District, Pae Tawhiti Rangitīkei Beyond, to guide future land use and development over the 
next 30 years. This plan is based on understanding community aspirations for the future in 
2050 and beyond. 
 
While this engagement is of relevance to Council and our community, Council does not have 
the capacity to prepare a submission within the short timeframe provided.  
 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 

Peter Beggs 
Chief Executive 

 


